Shria Morjaria

I am a medical student at Lancaster Medical School with a passion for Paediatrics. I have been elected the President of Paediatrics Society at the university and have organised weekly teaching sessions given by doctors in the field on various topics, which had great success. I also founded my own blog on which I share my journey into the speciality: https://thepaediatricstudent.com/. I first attended the Manchester Medical Society Paediatric Annual meeting in 2023 where I met members of the council and am keen to continue exploring my interest in the field as a medical student by immersing myself in future events.